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Our first month of 2022 is already behind us! And now we are on to more 
ropings for February. Every district ropes this month (except West).   
Be sure to get out there and enter up.  Finals will be here before we know it so 
get a good plan together and get qualified in as many categories as possible! 
 
Our Beginner Graduate Buckle program continues to reward those Beginner 
ropers that reach the $800 earnings mark while within their first two years of 
buckle eligibilty. Thanks to Terri at All Things Western for creating such good-
looking buckles. We encourage all you Beginner ropers to keep working hard 
to reach your goals and have some fun in the process! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Original Team Roping, Inc 


